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Jamie Scott <jamiemscott63@gmail.com>
Wed 3/8/2023 1:56 PM

To: Huck, Ruth <huckr@wcsdpa.org>

Thank for giving us this opportunity to let our feelings and our opinions to a solution to be heard. We
are a community and the board is elected by this community, so you need to hear our concerns, be
transparent and come together as a community. Years ago when the board decided to close Pittsfield
Elementary, the board members came to the Pittsfield Elementary and had a question and answer
season with the people it was going to affect.

| am unable to be there in person tonight my husband had surgery. But | am hoping you will help
bring the community back together, by coming to the affected school and be transparent and have a
open discussion with the people who put you on the board. It is the children's lives of these schools
that will truly be changed and as parents and grandparents we are concerned about their education
and welfare. We will be looking forward to a open meeting at each of the schools.

Thank you, Jamie Scott
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